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Mat-Su Salmon Symposium Coordinator

On behalf of the Mat-Su Basin Salmon Habitat Partnership, the Nature Conservancy is seeking a part-time coordinator to help with planning and implementation of the 2014 Mat-Su Salmon Science and Conservation Symposium, held November 18th and 19th in Palmer, Alaska.  This will be contract work averaging 10 – 15 hours per week through November 2014, with 25 – 30 hours required the week of the Symposium. 
The Mat-Su Salmon Science and Conservation Symposium is an annual forum that brings together practitioners, fishing interests, community members and leaders who are working on, or have an interest in salmon habitat conservation and research in the Mat-Su basin to share their work, collaborate and network.
The Symposium Coordinator will assist TNC’s Conservation Coordinator with these components:

· Managing registration for the 2-day workshop with over 100 attendees, including tracking and communication with workshop presenters and general registrants.  
· Making travel arrangements for workshop and event participants

· Managing the partnership email list, updating its website, and maintaining relevant Symposium files 

· Editing, and reviewing written Symposium materials 
· Attending Symposium planning meetings

Basic Qualifications:

· Experience coordinating events and meetings, including registration and travel arrangements
· Experience using MS office, Word and Excel, and navigating the Internet.  
· Knowledge of basic email listserve services and website maintenance
· Strong organizational skills and attention to detail.
· Good written and verbal communication skills
Work Location: 
Symposium Coordinator will have regular communications with the Conservation Coordinator.  Work will mostly be completed outside The Nature Conservancy office.  Contractor must supply their own computer.  Ability to travel to possible meeting venues in Anchorage, Palmer and Wasilla is desirable, with attendance at the Mat-Su Salmon Symposium on November 18th and 19th a requirement; travel expenses will be reimbursed.
Contact: Jessica Speed
Conservation Coordinator
(907) 865- 5713
Jspeed@tnc.org
